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Greetings,  
 
This correspondence comes to you as an update.  The South Carolina High School League 
welcomes Dr. Gregory McCord as the new member of the SC High School League’s Appellate 
Panel representing Congressional District 7.  Dr. McCord has served in public education for more 
than 15 years.  His most recent position was District Superintendent of Schools in Marlboro County. 
 
His service as a member of the SC High School League Appellate Panel is effective immediately.  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 


